








Written by Eric Parkhurst, 
Managing Member- Parkhurst Services 

 
Attachment 1- Response to Section D: Specific Standards 
 

The property was site planned in 2018 to meet all zoning requirements for M1.  The 
2018 site plan contained plans for a retail space of less than 10% of the floor area of the total 
establishment.  The proposed Marijuana Microbusiness will use the same retail space that was 
approved in 2018.  This use is consistent with Section 5:10:24, Paragraph 4.   
 
 The property meets all standards cited in Section 5:50.1.  There is no other retail 
marijuana facility within 600 feet of the property.  There are no schools within 1000 feet of the 
property.  All cannabis related activity is conducted indoors.  There is no consumption of 
cannabis allowed on the property.  There is no noise, dust vibration, glare, fumes, or electrical 
interference detectable beyond the property boundary. 



Written by Eric Parkhurst, 
Managing Member- Parkhurst Services 

 
Attachment 2- Response to Section E: General Standards (1) 
 
 The property is in M1 Liberty/ Stadium General Commercial District.  The zoning and 
use are consistent with the city’s Master Plan and West Area Plan.  This area has a mix of 
commercial and industrial uses including storage facilities, retail stores, auto mechanic shops, 
grocery stores and office centers.  We are proposing no additional development there will be no 
negative impact to the surrounding developments.  The noise levels and traffic volumes will also 
be minimal and have no negative impacts on the area.  The attached plans include additional 
information about the community analysis.   


